
FGMEA General Membership Meeting Minutes 
April 29, 2017 

 
The April meeting of FGMEA was held on Saturday, April 29 2017 at Hayfield Secondary School   

I. Call to Order: Jennifer Blend, President, called the meeting to order at 1:17pm. 
1. Thank you to festival chairs Sean Cator and Mary Frances Dini. 
2. Kelley Dauberman will our incoming co-chair 
3. Dr. Jamie Hillman will be the conductor for the 2017-2018 festival. 

 
II. Choral Festival 

1. Thank you to committee chairs! 
 

III. President’s Report: Jennifer Blend 
1. Fourth grade strings is off the chopping block! 
2. Interest forms are available for anyone interested in joining the FGMEA board. 
3. Thank you to the FGMEA board. 
4. Thank you to hospitality for accommodating special food concerns this year. 
5. This year’s grant recipients were Lindsey Swanson and Katie Friedman from Aldrin. 
6. Please join again in the fall!  We have lots of fun things planned. 
7. Honoring retirees: Cindy Abernathy, Charlie Ring, Gyr Turshen, Camille Haberland,  
8. Rob Stansbury will be an AP at Mount Eagle ES. 

 
IV. Election of Officers: Michael Dennis 

1. Kelly Harbison, president; Beth Atkins, vice president; Lisa Zargapur, secretary; 
Christian King, treasurer 

 
V. Treasurer’s Report: Christian King 

1. Presented annual report 
 

VI. Fine Arts Office Report: Jeanette Essig 
1. Please feel free to invite Jeanette to see what’s happening in your classroom. 
2. Thank you to Jennifer Blend, co-chairs, and every person who has a festival job. 

 

VII. Election Results 
1. The proposed slate of officers were unanimously elected. 

 
VIII. Adjournment 

1. Jennifer Blend adjourned the meeting at 1:36. 
 


